2017 Minico Senior Celebration
PO Box 393
Rupert, ID 83350

March 13, 2017

Minidoka County Joint School District #331
310 10th Street
Rupert, ID 83350

Re: Minico Senior Celebration

The Minico Senior Class of 2017 will be having their all-night senior ""Drug and
Alcohol Free Graduation Celebration" on Wednesday, May 24th, 2017 following
graduation. This is a wonderful opportunity for our seniors to celebrate their graduation
in a fun and safe environment with their friends. This annual event is being held at the
MHS Multi-purpose building and will be chaperoned by senior parents.

In the past the School District has been extremely generous and donated/$2,000.00 to the
celebration. We are again hoping that you can support this great event by donation. The
money will be put toward prizes, activities/games, and food for the seniors.

We appreciate all that you do for the students at Minico High School and Mt. Harrison
High School through your continuous donation and support.

If any questions arise please contact Lori Wilson, Chairman (208) 431-2313 or Cami
Pratt, Donation/Fundraising (208) 431-5592

et

2017 Minico Senior Celebration Committee

Sincerly,



